
Request for Decision 

Ontario Fire Marshal (OFM) Review of Fire
Protection (Prevention) Services in the City of
Greater Sudbury — Findings and
Recommendations

 

Recommendation
 THAT the City of Greater Sudbury accept the Review of Fire
Protection (Prevention) Services in the City of Greater Sudbury
from the Ontario Fire Marshal (OFM); 

AND THAT the Chief of Emergency Services be asked to return
a formal response to those recommendations within 90 days and
report back to the Community Services Committe at their meeting
of September 24, 2012. 
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